rron: (D
Subject: Alexandria/Pineville La

To: "Golightlyhowell.velveta@epa.gov"

<Golightlyhowell. velveta@epa.gov>

Date: Sunday, August 23, 2015, 7:38 PM

Dear Mrs. Velveta,

My name is _ My family moved to Alexandria in 1951. Little did my
parents knew they had moved the family between 2 creosote facilities. The community has been
picked by Gina McCarthy as a community for the Sustainability Initiative Project, Making a
Visible Difference. Many residents, friends and neighbors have and still sick and dying from
creosote contamination and chemicals related diseases. This have been happening for years.
Everyone here is afraid > of the owner Roy O. Martin.

On the right 1s Stella Jones facility formerly Durawood Creosote Plant on the left is Colfax
Treating Company. There are 2 superfund sites and 17 schools within a 2 mile radius. Ihave

been working with the EPA and we need your help. I believe that our civil rights have been
violated for years.

This community 1is predominantly black and always have. The owner of these plants has said no
one 1s going to do him anything. He owns the town. We need your help for this generation and
for generations to come.

Thank you in advance for any help you can provide.

Respecttully,

Alexandria, La. 71302
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